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STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS, ECONOMIC DEVEWPMENT & TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION
Room 104, Old Federal Building

335 Merchant Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Telephone: 587..3822

July 28, 1992

Ms. Susan Kay Vaughan
HCR 10045
Keaau, Hawaii 96749-9203

Dear Ms. Vaughan:

Subject: BOUNDARY INTERPRETATION No. 92-32 for TMK No.:
1-5-10: 29, Popoki - Halona, Puna, Hawaii

We have received your letter dated July 21, 1992 in which you
point to a discrepancy between the TMK parcel referenced in our
letter of JUly 17, 1992 and the sUbject parcel requested for your
boundary interpretation. You also request that we send you an
interpretation with the correct TMK No.

Please be advised that due to a typographical error, the TMK
designation in our July 17, 1992 letter incorrectly referenced TMK
No.: 1-5-10: 19 instead of parcel 29. This letter confirms our
earlier determination that TMK No. 1-5-10: 29 is designated within
the State Land Use Conservation District.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

If you have any questions, please call Fred Talon or Bert
Saruwatari of my staff at 587-3822.

Sincerely,

ESTHER UEDA
Executive Officer

EU:fl

cc: William Paty, BLNR Chairman,
Attn: Conservation Affairs Office

/~orm a n Hayashi, County of Hawaii Planning Director
Glenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor,

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT '" TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION 1/J

Room 104, Old Federal BuiJdinl
335 Merchant Street ...;.t' "

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 .
Telephone: 587.J822

July 17, 1992

Ms. Susan Kay Vaughan
HCR 10045
Keaau, Hawaii 96749-9203

Dear Ms. Vaughan:

SUbject: BOUNDARY INTERPRETATION No. 92-32 for 1M< No.:
1-5-10: 19, Popoki - Halona, Puna, Hawaii

Pursuant to your July 9, 1992 letter, please be advised that the SUbject
parcel is designated within the State Land Use Conservation District.

A xerox print of a portion of the State Land Use Commission Official Map
(Quadrangle Pahoa North - H-71) and Tax Map Key 1-5-10 with the subject parcel
highlighted in yellow are enclosed for your reference.

With respect to permitted uses within the State Land Use Conservation
District, please be advised that the Department of Land and Natural Resources
is responsible for administrating uses within the State Land Use Conservation
District and the designation of the Conservation District Subzones.

We suggest you contact them directly at the following address:
Department of Land and Natural Resources
Office of Environmental and Conservation Affairs
1151 Punchbowl Street, Roam 130
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Telephone: 808-587-3077

Sincerely,

'--~~~./

ESTI-lER UEDA
Executive Officer

EU:fl

encl: Portion of SLU Map H-71 &TMK 1-5-10.

cc: William Paty, BLNR Chairman,
Attn: Conservation Affairs Office

Norman Hayashi, County of Hawaii Planning Director
~ Glenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps &Records Supervisor,

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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